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Red Class have been listening 
to and talking about the story 
of The Rainbow Fish this week. 
They have identified their own 
similarities and differences. 

This week Orange Class made 
Gruffalo cakes this week. After 
they’d eaten and enjoyed 
them, they retraced their steps 
writing instructions on how 
they made them. 

Yellow Class have been 
continuing to develop their 
work on measuring and 
reading scales in Maths this 
week, with practical 
investigations and planning. 

This week Green Class have 
been making exercise videos 
to help them keep fit around 
their topic Fit for Life. They 
planned, produced, and 
presented the whole film. 
 
Blue Class worked on some 
cross curriculum writing this 
week, developing a Greek 
myth challenge for a 
mythological character as part 
of their Ancient Greece work. 

Year 5 have been writing 
haikus about the Rainforest 
this week, looking at how 
deforestation has had an 
impact. We’ve had some 
amazing discussions!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 have been tirelessly 
working in their production 
this week, putting the final 
touches together for the set, 
trying on costumes, finishing 
props, and practicing lines.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Summer Production 
 

Our Summer Production of Rock Bottom is 
NEXT WEEK. Year 6 have been working 
really hard learning their lines, helping 

design the set, making props, and helping 
with the costumes. Year 5 have done a 
great job of learning the songs to help 

support them. There are still tickets 
available so please do head over to the 

online payment system to purchase some 
if you haven’t already. They are only £1.50 
each, and we know it would mean a lot to 

the children to have lots of friendly and 
supportive faces in the audience. A HUGE 

thank you for Mrs Green and Mr Coker 
who have been working tirelessly to help 
get everyone ready, and Amanda Jones – 
who has given up loads of time to come in 

and give Year 6 acting lessons and 
guidance. We can’t wait to see it! 

 

 
 
 

Whole school attendance this week: 95.79% 
 
 

 Foundation 
Stage Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

 
Year 5 

 
Year 6 

Percentage 94.47% 96.06% 96.63% 94.51% 92.38% 99.05% 97.45% 
Absences 12 8 7 10 16 2 3 
Lateness 6 2 3 3 5 5 0 

 

 

 
What trophy would you award yourself and why? 

By Mia T in Year 3 

Headteachers 
Awards 

Izzy W (x2), Sky, Alanah, 
Indiana, Lily T, Evie, George, 
Logan, Lily D and Peaches in 
Year 1; Joe, Elijah (x2), Tilly, 
Alba, Maja and Preston in 
Year 2; Suriyah, Kiersten, 

Riley T, Connor C and 
Sebastian in Year 3 Freya, 
Eden and Scarlet in Year 6 

KS1 Winning Answer by Leyton in Year 1 
I would award myself a running trophy because I am very fast 

KS2 Winning Answer by Lola in Year 4 
I would award myself a trophy for being unique because 

everyone is unique and different 

Year 2 Lunches 
A note to Year 2 parents: When your child 

returns in September, they will no longer be 
eligible for Universal Infant Free School 

Meals, and school lunches will be charged at 
£2.20 per day. If you believe your child is 

eligible for Free School Meals, please speak 
to us in the office, or apply directly online 
at: www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
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Head Teacher: Kerry Malcolm 
St. Lawrence Church of England Primary School 
Rectory Road 
Rowhedge 
Essex CO5 7HR 
 
If your personal details have changed, or you would like to update the consents we hold for you, please notify us in writing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Greek Day in Year 4 
 

Year 4 enjoyed a fantastic Greek Day today! They spent the morning designing and making Traditional Greek Urns, and then 
enjoyed lots of different traditional Greek dishes in the afternoon; including feta cheese, tzatziki, vine leaves, bread, olives, 

olive oil, and salad. They were joined by Vicky Helliwell who talked to them about Greece and its traditions and foods, and even 
taught them some Greek words! Thank you Vicky, Mrs Alexander, & Miss Horton for making it such an informative and fun day. 

 

    

 

   

Sport’s Day 
 

Sports day is TOMORROW  

Friday 12th July.  
We will start from approximately 
9:15am on the recreation ground. 
We look forward to seeing lots of 
people joining us to celebrate the 

efforts of the children.  
 

PLESAE remember sun lotion, water 
bottles, and sun hats.  

Year 6 
 

As well as the productions next 
Thursday (5:30pm) and Friday 

(9:15am), important final dates for 
your diary are: 

 

Monday 22nd July: Leavers Day (Year 
6 will need their PE kits in school) 

 

Wednesday 24th July at 9:10am: 
Leaver’s Assembly (we’ll have tissues 

at the ready!) 

Preschool 
 

Today we were joined by children 
from preschool due to start with us in 

September, who were invited to 
come in for some cookies and milk. 

They did a great job at carrying their 
trays, and were all so polite…. We 

can’t wait to get to know all our new 
friends even more after the summer 

break! If you have any questions 
about transition, let us know.  


